[bookmark: _Hlk41583349]Missouri Parents of Blind Children Seminar
When: Friday June 5th, 2020, 6:30 to 8:00 p.m.
Where to Find Us On Zoom 
 The dial-in number is 646-558-8665
And the ID is 5732684245.
The URL link is: HTTP://ZOOM.US/J/5732684245 On the Zoom Platform:

Please join our panel of parents, Linda Coccovizzo, Carla Keirns, Jenny Carmack, and special guest, NOPBC President, Carlton Walker, for an informative Seminar for parents and families of blind children. We plan to cover topics for parents with blind and visually impaired children of all ages.

From 6:30 to 7:00, we will hear from Carlton Walker about distance learning. What are some ways we can work with the IEP teams to make sure our kids receive the services they need? What are our options, if services are refused?

From 7 to 7:30, Jenny Carmack will begin a conversation  with parents and families who have blind and visually impaired infants and toddlers. What are some activities you can do to encourage your young ones to explore their world?

From 7:30 to 8:00 P.M, Linda Coccovizzo will begin a conversation with families, called “Why NFB?? What’s in it for me?”
The discussion will be about the NFB philosophy, the many programs the organization has available for our blind kids of all ages, and the importance of being involved with the National Organization of Parents of Blind Children (NOPBC.

Parents and families are encouraged to come and bring your questions, and  to share your struggles as well as your stories of success. We are very much looking forward to meeting with all of you!
